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Mini Grant Evaluation Form 

Mini grant recipients: please submit photos and this evaluation form to report how the mini grant funds 

were implemented in the classroom.  

The Foundation will use the photos and your comments in the CONNECTIONS newsletter, on our 

website and social media accounts, in press releases to the media, and in other information provided to 

donors and district patrons. It will be the responsibility of the mini grant recipient to make sure students 

in photos have a district photo/media release. 

Evaluation form and photos of materials in use in classroom should be submitted within 30 days of 

completion of project to Sedalia School District Foundation email at schfound@sedaliasdf.org 

Mini Grant Title: 

 

 

Project Manager:  

 

 

Email: 

School Year: 

 

 

School(s): 

Please address the following questions: 

When was the project completed? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How much was your total project? 
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How did the project meet the objective? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How did this project enhance learning in your classroom? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional comments or thoughts? 
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